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  Ignition! John Drury Clark,2018-05-23 This newly reissued debut book in the
Rutgers University Press Classics Imprint is the story of the search for a
rocket propellant which could be trusted to take man into space. This search
was a hazardous enterprise carried out by rival labs who worked against the
known laws of nature, with no guarantee of success or safety. Acclaimed
scientist and sci-fi author John Drury Clark writes with irreverent and
eyewitness immediacy about the development of the explosive fuels strong
enough to negate the relentless restraints of gravity. The resulting volume
is as much a memoir as a work of history, sharing a behind-the-scenes view of
an enterprise which eventually took men to the moon, missiles to the planets,
and satellites to outer space. A classic work in the history of science, and
described as “a good book on rocket stuff…that’s a really fun one” by SpaceX
founder Elon Musk, readers will want to get their hands on this influential
classic, available for the first time in decades.
  Electronics For Dummies Gordon McComb,Earl Boysen,2005-02-22 Want to hook
up your home theater system? Want to fix it so your garage band rocks the
neighborhood? Want to solder the faulty wire on your old phonograph so you
can play those 60s albums you’ve kept all this time? Whether you’re a do-it-
yourselfer , hobbyist, or student , this book will turn you on to real-world
electronics. It quickly covers the essentials, and then focuses on the how-to
instead of theory. It covers: Fundamental concepts such as circuits,
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schematics, voltage, safety, and more Tools of the trade, including
multimeters, oscilloscopes, logic probes, and more Common electronic
components (e.g. resistors, capacitors, transistors) Making circuits using
breadboards and printed circuit boards Microcontrollers (implementation and
programming) Author Gordon McComb has more than a million copies of his books
in print, including his bestselling Robot Builder’s Bonanza and VCRs and
Camcorders For Dummies. He really connects with readers! With lots of photos
and step-by-step explanations, this book will have you connecting electronic
components in no time! In fact, it includes fun ideas for great projects you
can build in 30 minutes or less. You’ll be amazed! Then you can tackle cool
robot projects that will amaze your friends! (The book gives you lots to
choose from.) Students will find this a great reference and supplement to the
typical dry, dull textbook. So whether you just want to bone up on
electronics or want to get things hooked up, souped up, or fixed up,…whether
you’re interested in fixing old electronic equipment, understanding guitar
fuzz amps, or tinkering with robots, Electronics For Dummies is your quick
connection to the stuff you need to know.
  Integration and Innovation Orient to E-Society Volume 1 Weijun Wang,Yanhui
Li,Zhao Duan,Li Yan,Hongxiu Li,Xiaoxi Yang,2007-12-31 The IFIP series
publishes state-of-the-art results in the sciences and technologies of
information and communication Proceedings and post-proceedings of referred
international conferences in computer science and interdisciplinary fields
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are featured. These results often precede journal publication and represent
the most current research. The principal aim of the IFIP series is to
encourage education and the dissemination and exchange of information about
all aspects of computing.
  Water Hammer and Mass Oscillation (WHAMO) 3.0 User's Manual ,
  Advanced Technologies, Systems, and Applications II Mirsad Hadžikadić,Samir
Avdaković,2018-01-30 This book presents innovative and interdisciplinary
applications of advanced technologies. It includes the scientific outcomes of
the 9th DAYS OF BHAAAS (Bosnian-Herzegovinian American Academy of Arts and
Sciences) held in Banja Vrućica, Teslić, Bosnia and Herzegovina on May 25–28,
2017. This unique book offers a comprehensive, multidisciplinary and
interdisciplinary overview of the latest developments in a broad section of
technologies and methodologies, viewed through the prism of applications in
computing, networking, information technology, robotics, complex systems,
communications, energy, mechanical engineering, economics and medicine, to
name just a few.
  Electronics For Dummies Cathleen Shamieh,Gordon McComb,2011-01-04
Electronics is fascinating – want to make something of it? This book shows
you how! You can make all sorts of things, once you understand what
electronics is and how it works. This book helps you out with that part,
explaining the whole thing in plain English. Learn how electricity functions,
how to harness it and put it to work, what tools you need to build circuits,
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what you can make with them, and how to do it safely. Mystery solved –
understand what makes your iPod, remote control, and computer work Essential
stuff – outfit your electronics lab with all the necessary tools, including
some that will surprise you Schematic road maps – learn to read schematics
and understand how they help your project get where it’s going Symbols of
power – recognize all the identifiers for power sources, grounds, and
components Tools of the trade – discover how to use a multimeter, logic
probe, oscilloscope, and solderless breadboard Break it down – get to know
the ins and outs of components such as resistors, capacitors ,diodes and
transistors Getting it together – find out how integrated circuits make all
the rest possible and learn to work with them & Analyze it – understand the
rules that govern current and voltage and learn how to apply them Open the
book and find: The difference between electronics and electricity A list of
essential tools Cool projects you can build quickly Great places to find
parts Important safety tips What a sine wave is Interesting stuff about
speakers, buzzers, and DC motors Ohm’s Law and how to use it
  Bastard Culture! Mirko Tobias Schäfer,2011 The computer and particularly
the Internet have been represented as enabling technologies, turning
consumers into users and users into producers. The unfolding online cultural
production by users has been framed enthusiastically as participatory
culture. But while many studies of user activities and the use of the
Internet tend to romanticize emerging media practices, this book steps beyond
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the usual framework and analyzes user participation in the context of
accompanying popular and scholarly discourse, as well as the material aspects
of design, and their relation to the practices of design and appropriation.
  Appraisal of the Safety of Chemicals in Foods, Drugs, and Cosmetics United
States. Food and Drug Administration,Association of Food and Drug Officials
of the United States,1959
  African Footballers in Europe Ernest Yeboah Acheampong,Malek
Bouhaouala,Michel Raspaud,2019-09-30 African Footballers in Europe traces the
social and economic evolution of African football and examines the strategies
and resources that players mobilise in their migrations, with a particular
focus on ‘Give Back Behaviours’ (how players contribute to their countries or
communities of origin). It shines new light on contemporary migrations,
labour markets in sport, and processes of development in Africa. Using a
multidisciplinary approach and Weberian methodology to analyse players’ 'Give
Back' behaviour, the book highlights the complex rationale behind this
behaviour, based on a combination of social, cultural, and economic elements.
It features interviews with former and current African professional players,
providing a vivid picture of the role of communities in players’ migration
projects, the allure of the European football market, and investment
initiatives that can contribute to local and regional development. This is a
vital read for academics, researchers, and students of sport sciences,
sociology of sport, sport management, sociology, geography, political
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sciences, management, sociology of Africa, migration studies, sociology of
the labour market, and economic sociology. It is also an important resource
for professional organisations, NGOs, football agents, football
administrators, federations, confederations, and governments.
  The Contemporary Circus Ernest Albrecht,2006-10-10 Creating the
Contemporary Circus is an examination and analysis of the creative process
whereby such circuses as Cirque du Soleil, the Big Apple Circus and Ringling
Bros. and Barnum & Bailey develop their productions.
  Urban Living Labs Simon Marvin,Harriet Bulkeley,Lindsay Mai,Kes
McCormick,Yuliya Voytenko Palgan,2018-05-03 All cities face a pressing
challenge – how can they provide economic prosperity and social cohesion
while achieving environmental sustainability? In response, new collaborations
are emerging in the form of urban living labs – sites devised to design, test
and learn from social and technical innovation in real time. The aim of this
volume is to examine, inform and advance the governance of sustainability
transitions through urban living labs. Notably, urban living labs are
proliferating rapidly across the globe as a means through which public and
private actors are testing innovations in buildings, transport and energy
systems. Yet despite the experimentation taking place on the ground, we lack
systematic learning and international comparison across urban and national
contexts about their impacts and effectiveness. We have limited knowledge on
how good practice can be scaled up to achieve the transformative change
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required. This book brings together leading international researchers within
a systematic comparative framework for evaluating the design, practices and
processes of urban living labs to enable the comparative analysis of their
potential and limits. It provides new insights into the governance of urban
sustainability and how to improve the design and implementation of urban
living labs in order to realise their potential.
  Smart Sensing Technologies for Agriculture Viacheslav Adamchuk,Kenneth
Sudduth,Asim Biswas,2021-01-20 “Smart Sensing Technologies for Agriculture”
is a Special Issue of Sensors that includes 14 research papers on diverse
topics about the measurement of physical, chemical, and biological
characteristics of soil, plants, and animals related to modern farming
practices.
  Advances in Digital Forensics XII Gilbert Peterson,Sujeet Shenoi,2016-09-19
Digital forensics deals with the acquisition, preservation, examination,
analysis and presentation of electronic evidence. Networked computing,
wireless communications and portable electronic devices have expanded the
role of digital forensics beyond traditional computer crime investigations.
Practically every crime now involves some aspect of digital evidence; digital
forensics provides the techniques and tools to articulate this evidence.
Digital forensics also has myriad intelligence applications. Furthermore, it
has a vital role in information assurance -- investigations of security
breaches yield valuable information that can be used to design more secure
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systems. Advances in Digital Forensics XII describes original research
results and innovative applications in the discipline of digital forensics.
In addition, it highlights some of the major technical and legal issues
related to digital evidence and electronic crime investigations. The areas of
coverage include: Themes and Issues, Mobile Device Forensics, Network
Forensics, Cloud Forensics, Social Media Forensics, Image Forensics, Forensic
Techniques, and Forensic Tools. This book is the twelfth volume in the annual
series produced by the International Federation for Information Processing
(IFIP) Working Group 11.9 on Digital Forensics, an international community of
scientists, engineers and practitioners dedicated to advancing the state of
the art of research and practice in digital forensics. The book contains a
selection of twenty edited papers from the Twelfth Annual IFIP WG 11.9
International Conference on Digital Forensics, held in New Delhi, India in
the winter of 2016. Advances in Digital Forensics XII is an important
resource for researchers, faculty members and graduate students, as well as
for practitioners and individuals engaged in research and development efforts
for the law enforcement and intelligence communities. Gilbert Peterson,
Chair, IFIP WG 11.9 on Digital Forensics, is a Professor of Computer
Engineering at the Air Force Institute of Technology, Wright-Patterson Air
Force Base, Ohio, USA. Sujeet Shenoi is the F.P. Walter Professor of Computer
Science and a Professor of Chemical Engineering at the University of Tulsa,
Tulsa, Oklahoma, USA.
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  Statistical Methods and Calculation Skills Isabel Willemse,2009 This third
edition aims to equip students with the skills to apply statistical analysis
and quantitative techniques in research and the working environment where
their knowledge can lead to effective decision-making. The book effectively
combines theory and practice in providing: A theoretical framework for
statistical problem-solving; A practical step-by-step approach to applying
methods and calculations; A complete list of outcomes in each unit; Worked
examples with detailed explanations; Practice in the form of guided
activities and a range of self-test questions. The contents include the
collection and presentation of data, descriptive measures, index numbers,
regression and correlation analysis, time series, probability and probability
distributions, statistical estimation and hypothesis testing. Calculation
skills are revised in Part 2, a section that covers technology, elementary
calculations, percentages and ratios, equations, graph construction and
interest calculations. This edition includes examples and activities which
cover not only the business field, but also food and biotechnology,
engineering, medicine and environmental studies.
  Research Methods for the Digital Humanities lewis levenberg,Tai
Neilson,David Rheams,2018-11-04 This volume introduces the reader to the wide
range of methods that digital humanities employ, and offers a practical guide
to the study, interpretation, and presentation of cultural material and
practices. In this instance, the editors consider digital humanities to
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include both the use of computing to understand cultural material in new
ways, and the application of theories and methods from the humanities to
interpret new technologies. Each chapter provides a step-by-step guide to
cutting-edge methodologies so that students can make informed decisions about
the methods they use, consider ethical practices, follow practical
procedures, and present their work effectively. Readers will develop
practical and reflexive understandings of the software and digital devices
that they study and use for research, and the book will help new researchers
collaborate and contribute to their scholarly communities, and to public
discourse. As contemporary humanities work becomes increasingly
interdisciplinary, and increasingly permeated by and with digital
technologies, this volume helps new researchers navigate an evolving academic
environment. Humanities and social sciences students will find this textbook
an invaluable resource for assessing and creating digital projects.
  Rails 5 Test Prescriptions Noel Rappin,2018-02-16 Does your Rails code
suffer from bloat, brittleness, or inaccuracy? Cure these problems with the
regular application of test-driven development. You'll use Rails 5.1,
Minitest 5, and RSpec 3.6, as well as popular testing libraries such as
factory_girl and Cucumber. Updates include Rails 5.1 system tests and Webpack
integration. Do what the doctor ordered to make your applications feel all
better. Side effects may include better code, fewer bugs, and happier
developers. Your Ruby on Rails application is sick. Deadlines are looming,
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but every time you make the slightest change to the code, something else
breaks. Nobody remembers what that tricky piece of code was supposed to do,
and nobody can tell what it actually does. Plus, it has bugs. You need test-
driven development: a process for improving the design, maintainability, and
long-term viability of software. With both practical code examples and
discussion of why testing works, this book starts with the most basic
features delivered as part of core Ruby on Rails. Once you've integrated
those features into your coding practice, work with popular third-party
testing tools such as RSpec, Jasmine, Cucumber, and factory_girl. Test the
component parts of a Rails application, including the back-end model logic
and the front-end display logic. With Rails examples, use testing to enable
your code to respond better to future change. Plus, see how to handle real-
world testing situations. This new edition has been updated to Rails 5.1 and
RSpec 3.6 and contains full coverage of new Rails features, including system
tests and the Webpack-based JavaScript setup. What You Need: Ruby 2.4, Rails
5.1
  Chronyk ,1784
  Advanced Techniques for Ground Penetrating Radar Imaging Yuri A  ́Lvarez-Lo
ṕez,Mar ı́a Garc ı́a-Fern ández,2021-11-08 Ground penetrating radar (GPR) has
become one of the key technologies in subsurface sensing and, in general, in
non-destructive testing (NDT), since it is able to detect both metallic and
nonmetallic targets. GPR for NDT has been successfully introduced in a wide
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range of sectors, such as mining and geology, glaciology, civil engineering
and civil works, archaeology, and security and defense. In recent decades,
improvements in georeferencing and positioning systems have enabled the
introduction of synthetic aperture radar (SAR) techniques in GPR systems,
yielding GPR-SAR systems capable of providing high-resolution microwave
images. In parallel, the radiofrequency front-end of GPR systems has been
optimized in terms of compactness (e.g., smaller Tx/Rx antennas) and cost.
These advances, combined with improvements in autonomous platforms, such as
unmanned terrestrial and aerial vehicles, have fostered new fields of
application for GPR, where fast and reliable detection capabilities are
demanded. In addition, processing techniques have been improved, taking
advantage of the research conducted in related fields like inverse scattering
and imaging. As a result, novel and robust algorithms have been developed for
clutter reduction, automatic target recognition, and efficient processing of
large sets of measurements to enable real-time imaging, among others. This
Special Issue provides an overview of the state of the art in GPR imaging,
focusing on the latest advances from both hardware and software perspectives.
  Rails Test Prescriptions Noel Rappin,2010 Provides information on testing
procedures and tools for Rails 2 and Rails 3.
  The Deipnosophists Or Banquet of the Learned of Athenaeus Athenaeus,Charles
Duke Yonge,1854 This monumental work of ancient Greek literature, compiled in
the 3rd century AD, is an encyclopedic compendium of knowledge,
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entertainment, and gossip. In this edition, translated and annotated by
Charles Duke Yonge, readers will find fascinating insights into everything
from ancient cookery to music theory. An essential resource for classicists
and historians. This work has been selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it.
This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and
distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright
on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
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ebook n 57 libre et
bonnes moeurs les
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web n 57 libre et bonnes
moeurs les grandes a c

tapes revolutionary
horizons nov 19 2020
modernism in havana
reached its climax
during the turbulent
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artistic and political
goals in the name of
cuba libre
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web little india
conservation area 57
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tapes - Jun 30 2022
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remain in the best
website to see the
amazing ebook to have
painted love hollis
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